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A Game of Thrones: The Illustrated Edition
Sep 19 2021 A dazzling
illustrated edition of the book that started it all—for readers of A
Song of Ice and Fire and fans of HBO’s Game of Thrones. Published in
celebration of the twentieth anniversary of George R. R. Martin’s
landmark series, this lavishly illustrated special edition of A Game
of Thrones—featuring gorgeous full-page artwork as well as black-andwhite illustrations in every chapter—revitalizes the fantasy
masterpiece that became a cultural phenomenon. And now the mystery,
intrigue, romance, and adventure of this magnificent saga come to life
as never before. A GAME OF THRONES A SONG OF ICE AND FIRE: BOOK ONE
With a special foreword by John Hodgman Winter is coming. Such is the

and

stern motto of House Stark, the northernmost of the fiefdoms that owe
allegiance to King Robert Baratheon in far-off King’s Landing. There
Eddard Stark of Winterfell rules in Robert’s name. There his family
dwells in peace and comfort: his proud wife, Catelyn; his sons Robb,
Brandon, and Rickon; his daughters Sansa and Arya; and his bastard
son, Jon Snow. Far to the north, behind the towering Wall, lie savage
Wildings and worse—unnatural things relegated to myth during the
centuries-long summer, but proving all too real and all too deadly in
the turning of the season. Yet a more immediate threat lurks to the
south, where Jon Arryn, the Hand of the King, has died under
mysterious circumstances. Now Robert is riding north to Winterfell,
bringing his queen, the lovely but cold Cersei, his son, the cruel,
vainglorious Prince Joffrey, and the queen’s brothers Jaime and Tyrion
of the powerful and wealthy House Lannister—the first a swordsman
without equal, the second a dwarf whose stunted stature belies a
brilliant mind. All are heading for Winterfell and a fateful encounter
that will change the course of kingdoms. Meanwhile, across the Narrow
Sea, Prince Viserys, heir of the fallen House Targaryen, which once
ruled all of Westeros, schemes to reclaim the throne with an army of
barbarian Dothraki—whose loyalty he will purchase in the only coin
left to him: his beautiful yet innocent sister, Daenerys.
A Clash of Kings: The Illustrated Edition
Jul 26 2019 A stunning
illustrated edition of the second book in the beloved A Song of Ice
and Fire series, for fans of HBO's Game of Thrones Continuing the
celebration of the twentieth anniversary of George R. R. Martin’s
landmark series, this gorgeously illustrated special edition of A
Clash of Kings features over twenty all-new illustrations from Lauren
K. Cannon, both color and black-and-white, bringing glorious new life
to this modern classic. A CLASH OF KINGS A SONG OF ICE AND FIRE: BOOK
TWO With a special foreword by Bernard Cornwell Time is out of joint.
The summer of peace and plenty, ten years long, is drawing to a close,
and the harsh, chill winter approaches like an angry beast. Two great
leaders—Lord Eddard Stark and Robert Baratheon—who held sway over an
age of enforced peace are dead . . . victims of royal treachery. Now,
from the ancient citadel of Dragonstone to the forbidding shores of
Winterfell, chaos reigns, as pretenders to the Iron Throne of the
Seven Kingdoms prepare to stake their claims through tempest, turmoil,
and war. As a prophecy of doom cuts across the sky—a comet the color
of blood and flame—six factions struggle for control of a divided
land. Eddard’s son Robb has declared himself King in the North. In the
south, Joffrey, the heir apparent, rules in name only, victim of the
scheming courtiers who teem over King’s Landing. Robert’s two brothers
each seek their own dominion, while a disfavored house turns once more
to conquest. And a continent away, an exiled queen, the Mother of
Dragons, risks everything to lead her precious brood across a hard hot
desert to win back the crown that is rightfully hers. Against a

backdrop of incest and fratricide, alchemy and murder, the price of
glory may be measured in blood. And the spoils of victory may just go
to the men and women possessed of the coldest steel . . . and the
coldest hearts. For when rulers clash, all of the land feels the
tremors.
Fire, Ice, and Physics
Jan 24 2022 Exploring the science in George R.
R. Martin's fantastical world, from the physics of an ice wall to the
genetics of the Targaryens and Lannisters. Game of Thrones is a
fantasy that features a lot of made-up science—fabricated climatology
(when is winter coming?), astronomy, metallurgy, chemistry, and
biology. Most fans of George R. R. Martin's fantastical world accept
it all as part of the magic. A trained scientist, watching the fake
science in Game of Thrones, might think, “But how would it work?” In
Fire, Ice, and Physics, Rebecca Thompson turns a scientist's eye on
Game of Thrones, exploring, among other things, the science of an ice
wall, the genetics of the Targaryen and Lannister families, and the
biology of beheading. Thompson, a PhD in physics and an enthusiastic
Game of Thrones fan, uses the fantasy science of the show as a gateway
to some interesting real science, introducing GOT fandom to a new
dimension of appreciation. Thompson starts at the beginning, with
winter, explaining seasons and the very elliptical orbit of the Earth
that might cause winter to come (or not come). She tells us that ice
can behave like ketchup, compares regular steel to Valyrian steel,
explains that dragons are “bats, but with fire,” and considers
Targaryen inbreeding. Finally she offers scientific explanations of
the various types of fatal justice meted out, including beheading,
hanging, poisoning (reporting that the effects of “the Strangler,”
administered to Joffrey at the Purple Wedding, resemble the effects of
strychnine), skull crushing, and burning at the stake. Even the most
faithful Game of Thrones fans will learn new and interesting things
about the show from Thompson's entertaining and engaging account.
Fire, Ice, and Physics is an essential companion for all future
bingeing.
The Art of George R. R. Martin's a Song of Ice and Fire
Oct 28 2019
Features lavish illustrations by such artists as Jim Burns, John Howe,
Ted Nasmith, Steve Stone, Charles Vess, Stephen Youll and many others.
All of the illustrations are from book covers, special editions, comic
books, board and card games, concept art, and fan art personally
selected by George Martin.
A Knight of the Seven Kingdoms
Mar 14 2021 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
• Taking place nearly a century before the events of A Game of
Thrones, A Knight of the Seven Kingdoms compiles the first three
official prequel novellas to George R. R. Martin’s ongoing masterwork,
A Song of Ice and Fire. NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY LOS
ANGELES TIMES AND BUZZFEED These never-before-collected adventures
recount an age when the Targaryen line still holds the Iron Throne,

and the memory of the last dragon has not yet passed from living
consciousness. Before Tyrion Lannister and Podrick Payne, there was
Dunk and Egg. A young, naïve but ultimately courageous hedge knight,
Ser Duncan the Tall towers above his rivals—in stature if not
experience. Tagging along is his diminutive squire, a boy called
Egg—whose true name is hidden from all he and Dunk encounter. Though
more improbable heroes may not be found in all of Westeros, great
destinies lay ahead for these two . . . as do powerful foes, royal
intrigue, and outrageous exploits. Featuring more than 160 all-new
illustrations by Gary Gianni, A Knight of the Seven Kingdoms is a musthave collection that proves chivalry isn’t dead—yet. Praise for A
Knight of the Seven Kingdoms “Readers who already love Martin and his
ability to bring visceral human drama out of any story will be
thrilled to find this trilogy brought together and injected with extra
life.”—Booklist “The real reason to check out this collection is that
it’s simply great storytelling. Martin crafts a living, breathing
world in a way few authors can. . . . [Gianni’s illustrations] really
bring the events of the novellas to life in beautiful fashion.”—Tech
Times “Stirring . . . As Tolkien has his Silmarillion, so [George R.
R.] Martin has this trilogy of foundational tales. They succeed on
their own, but in addition, they succeed in making fans want
more.”—Kirkus Reviews (starred review) “Pure fantasy adventure, with
two of the most likable protagonists George R. R. Martin has ever
penned.”—Bustle “A must-read for Martin’s legion of fans . . . a
rousing prelude to [his] bestselling Song of Ice and Fire saga . . .
rich in human drama and the colorful worldbuilding that distinguishes
other books in the series.”—Publishers Weekly
A Song Of Ice And Fire 2021 Calendar
Apr 26 2022
Of Ice and Shadows
Aug 31 2022 The long-awaited sequel to the
acclaimed YA fantasy Of Fire and Stars! Mare and Denna travel to a new
and dangerous kingdom where Denna will be trained to tame her magic by
a mysterious queen who is not all she seems. Perfect for fans of
Malinda Lo and Kristin Cashore. Princesses Denna and Mare are in love
and together at last—only to face a new set of dangers. Mare just
wants to settle down with the girl she loves, which would be easier if
Denna weren’t gifted with forbidden and volatile fire magic. Denna
must learn to control her powers, which means traveling in secret to
the kingdom of Zumorda, where she can seek training without fear of
persecution. Determined to help, Mare has agreed to serve as an
ambassador as a cover for their journey. But just as Mare and Denna
arrive in Zumorda, an attack on a border town in Mynaria changes
everything. Mare’s diplomatic mission is now urgent: she must quickly
broker an alliance with the queen of Zumorda to protect her homeland.
However, the queen has no interest in allying with other kingdoms;
it’s Denna’s untamed but powerful magic that catches her eye. The
queen offers Denna a place among her elite trainees—an opportunity

that would force her to choose between her magic and Mare. As Denna’s
powers grow stronger, Mare struggles to be the ambassador her kingdom
needs. By making unconventional friends, her knowledge of Zumorda and
its people grow, and so too do her suspicions about who is truly
behind the attacks on Zumorda and her homeland. As rising tensions and
unexpected betrayals put Mare and Denna in jeopardy and dangerous
enemies emerge on all sides, can they protect their love and save
their kingdoms?
The Official A Game of Thrones Coloring Book
Dec 11 2020 NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER • Perfect for fans of George R. R. Martin’s A Song of
Ice and Fire and HBO’s Game of Thrones, this one-of-a-kind adult
coloring book features forty-five exclusive illustrations! ALL MEN
MUST DRAW In a world where weddings are red, fire is green, and debts
are paid in gold, countless images leap off the page thanks to the eyepopping intricacy of the vivid settings and details. Now, for the
first time, fans of this blockbuster saga can fill in the blanks and
marvel as this meticulously imagined universe comes to life, one
sword, sigil, and castle at a time. With dozens of stunning original
black-and-white illustrations from world-renowned illustrators Yvonne
Gilbert, John Howe, Tomislav Tomi?, Adam Stower, and Levi Pinfold,
this unique collector’s item expands the reach of an international
phenomenon with flying colors.
A Feast for Crows
Nov 21 2021 The fourth book in "New York Times"
bestselling author Martins landmark series arrives to the delight of
fans the world over. This is historical fiction that never was, filled
with gritty characters, realistic conflicts, heroism, barbarism,
defeats, and triumphs.
Prisoner of Ice and Snow
Apr 14 2021 In this thrilling middle-grade
fantasy debut that's Prison Break meets Frozen, a girl will do
anything to break her sister out of prison--even get arrested on
purpose.
George R. R. Martin's A Game of Thrones 5-Book Boxed Set (Song of Ice
and Fire Series)
May 16 2021 For the first time, all five novels in
the epic fantasy series that inspired HBO’s Game of Thrones are
together in one eBook bundle. An immersive entertainment experience
unlike any other, A Song of Ice and Fire has earned George R. R.
Martin—dubbed “the American Tolkien” by Time magazine—international
acclaim and millions of loyal readers. Now this bundle collects the
entire monumental cycle in the most convenient format available: A
GAME OF THRONES A CLASH OF KINGS A STORM OF SWORDS A FEAST FOR CROWS A
DANCE WITH DRAGONS “One of the best series in the history of
fantasy.”—Los Angeles Times Winter is coming. Such is the stern motto
of House Stark, the northernmost of the fiefdoms that owe allegiance
to King Robert Baratheon in far-off King’s Landing. There Eddard Stark
of Winterfell rules in Robert’s name. There his family dwells in peace
and comfort: his proud wife, Catelyn; his sons Robb, Brandon, and

Rickon; his daughters Sansa and Arya; and his bastard son, Jon Snow.
Far to the north, behind the towering Wall, lie savage Wildings and
worse—unnatural things relegated to myth during the centuries-long
summer, but proving all too real and all too deadly in the turning of
the season. Yet a more immediate threat lurks to the south, where Jon
Arryn, the Hand of the King, has died under mysterious circumstances.
Now Robert is riding north to Winterfell, bringing his queen, the
lovely but cold Cersei, his son, the cruel, vainglorious Prince
Joffrey, and the queen’s brothers Jaime and Tyrion of the powerful and
wealthy House Lannister—the first a swordsman without equal, the
second a dwarf whose stunted stature belies a brilliant mind. All are
heading for Winterfell and a fateful encounter that will change the
course of kingdoms. Meanwhile, across the Narrow Sea, Prince Viserys,
heir of the fallen House Targaryen, which once ruled all of Westeros,
schemes to reclaim the throne with an army of barbarian Dothraki—whose
loyalty he will purchase in the only coin left to him: his beautiful
yet innocent sister, Daenerys. “Long live George Martin . . . a
literary dervish, enthralled by complicated characters and vivid
language, and bursting with the wild vision of the very best tale
tellers.”—The New York Times
A Song of Ice and Fire (5) - a Dance with Dragons
Nov 29 2019 HBO's
hit series A GAME OF THRONES is based on George R R Martin's
internationally bestselling series A SONG OF ICE AND FIRE, the
greatest fantasy epic of the modern age. A DANCE WITH DRAGONS is the
fifth volume in the series. A beautifully presented slipcased edition
of A DANCE WITH DRAGONS. The future of the Seven Kingdoms hangs in the
balance. In the east, Daenerys, last scion of House Targaryen, her
dragons grown to terrifying maturity, rules as queen of a city built
on dust and death, beset by enemies. Now that her whereabouts are
known many are seeking Daenerys and her dragons. Among them the dwarf,
Tyrion Lannister, who has escaped King's Landing with a price on his
head, wrongfully condemned to death for the murder of his nephew, King
Joffrey. But not before killing his hated father, Lord Tywin. To the
north lies the great Wall of ice and stone - a structure only as
strong as those guarding it. Eddard Stark's bastard son Jon Snow has
been elected the 998th Lord Commander of the Night's Watch, but he has
enemies both in the Watch and beyond the Wall, where the wildling
armies are massing for an assault. On all sides bitter conflicts are
reigniting, played out by a grand cast of outlaws and priests,
soldiers and skinchangers, nobles and slaves. The tides of destiny
will inevitably lead to the greatest dance of all...
A Feast for Crows
Jun 16 2021 The uneasy peace that exists following
the death of Robb Stark is threatened by new plots, intrigues, and
alliances that once again will plunge the Seven Kingdoms into all-out
war for control of the Iron Throne.
Extreme North: A Cultural History
Aug 26 2019 An entertaining and

informative voyage through cultural fantasies of the North, from sea
monsters and a mountain-sized magnet to racist mythmaking. Scholars
and laymen alike have long projected their fantasies onto the great
expanse of the global North, whether it be as a frozen no-man’s-land,
an icy realm of marauding Vikings, or an unspoiled cradle of
prehistoric human life. Bernd Brunner reconstructs the encounters of
adventurers, colonists, and indigenous communities that led to the
creation of a northern “cabinet of wonders” and imbued Scandinavia,
Iceland, and the Arctic with a perennial mystique. Like the
mythological sagas that inspired everyone from Wagner to Tolkien,
Extreme North explores both the dramatic vistas of the Scandinavian
fjords and the murky depths of a Western psyche obsessed with Nordic
whiteness. In concise but thoroughly researched chapters, Brunner
highlights the cultural and political fictions at play from the first
“discoveries” of northern landscapes and stories, to the eugenicist
elevation of the “Nordic” phenotype (which in turn influenced
America’s limits on immigration), to the idealization of Scandinavian
social democracy as a post-racial utopia. Brunner traces how crackpot
Nazi philosophies that tied the “Aryan race” to the upper latitudes
have influenced modern pseudoscientific fantasies of racial and
cultural superiority the world over. The North, Brunner argues, was as
much invented as discovered. Full of glittering details embedded in
vivid storytelling, Extreme North is a fascinating romp through both
actual encounters and popular imaginings, and a disturbing reminder of
the power of fantasy to shape the world we live in.
The World of Ice & Fire
Oct 01 2022 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER •
Perfect for fans of A Song of Ice and Fire and HBO’s Game of
Thrones—an epic history of Westeros and the lands beyond, featuring
hundreds of pages of all-new material from George R. R. Martin! If the
past is prologue, then George R. R. Martin’s masterwork—the most
inventive and entertaining fantasy saga of our time—warrants one hell
of an introduction. At long last, it has arrived with The World of Ice
& Fire. This lavishly illustrated volume is a comprehensive history of
the Seven Kingdoms, providing vividly constructed accounts of the epic
battles, bitter rivalries, and daring rebellions that lead to the
events of A Song of Ice and Fire and HBO’s Game of Thrones. In a
collaboration that’s been years in the making, Martin has teamed with
Elio M. García, Jr., and Linda Antonsson, the founders of the renowned
fan site Westeros.org—perhaps the only people who know this world
almost as well as its visionary creator. Collected here is all the
accumulated knowledge, scholarly speculation, and inherited folk tales
of maesters and septons, maegi and singers, including • full-color
artwork and maps, with more than 170 original pieces • full family
trees for Houses Stark, Lannister, and Targaryen • in-depth
explorations of the history and culture of Westeros • 100% all-new
material, more than half of which Martin wrote specifically for this

book The definitive companion piece to George R. R. Martin’s
dazzlingly conceived universe, The World of Ice & Fire is indeed proof
that the pen is mightier than a storm of swords.
The End of Ice
Sep 27 2019 Finalist for the 2020 PEN / E.O. Wilson
Literary Science Writing Award Acclaimed on its hardcover publication,
a global journey that reminds us "of how magical the planet we're
about to lose really is" (Bill McKibben) With a new epilogue by the
author After nearly a decade overseas as a war reporter, the acclaimed
journalist Dahr Jamail returned to America to renew his passion for
mountaineering, only to find that the slopes he had once climbed have
been irrevocably changed by climate disruption. In response, Jamail
embarks on a journey to the geographical front lines of this
crisis—from Alaska to Australia's Great Barrier Reef, via the Amazon
rainforest—in order to discover the consequences to nature and to
humans of the loss of ice. In The End of Ice, we follow Jamail as he
scales Denali, the highest peak in North America, dives in the warm
crystal waters of the Pacific only to find ghostly coral reefs, and
explores the tundra of St. Paul Island where he meets the last
subsistence seal hunters of the Bering Sea and witnesses its melting
glaciers. Accompanied by climate scientists and people whose families
have fished, farmed, and lived in the areas he visits for centuries,
Jamail begins to accept the fact that Earth, most likely, is in a
hospice situation. Ironically, this allows him to renew his passion
for the planet's wild places, cherishing Earth in a way he has never
been able to before. Like no other book, The End of Ice offers a
firsthand chronicle—including photographs throughout of Jamail on his
journey across the world—of the catastrophic reality of our situation
and the incalculable necessity of relishing this vulnerable, fragile
planet while we still can.
The Ice Dragon
May 04 2020 The Ice Dragon is an enchanting tale of
courage and sacrifice for young readers and adults by the wildly
popular author of the #1 New York Times bestselling Song of Ice and
Fire series, George R.R. Martin. Lavish illustrations by acclaimed
artist Luis Royo enrich this captivating and heartwarming story of a
young girl and her dragon. In the world of A Song of Ice and Fire the
ice dragon was a creature of legend and fear, for no man had ever
tamed one. When it flew overhead, it left in its wake desolate cold
and frozen land. But Adara was not afraid. For Adara was a winter
child, born during the worst freeze that anyone, even the Old Ones,
could remember. Adara could not remember the first time she had seen
the ice dragon. It seemed that it had always been in her life,
glimpsed from afar as she played in the frigid snow long after the
other children had fled the cold. In her fourth year she touched it,
and in her fifth year she rode upon its broad, chilled back for the
first time. Then, in her seventh year, on a calm summer day, fiery
dragons from the North swooped down upon the peaceful farm that was

Adara's home. And only a winter child—and the ice dragon who loved
her—could save her world from utter destruction. This new edition of
The Ice Dragon is sure to become a collector's item for fans of HBO's
megahit Game of Thrones. At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
George R. R. Martin Song of Ice and Fire Audiobook Bundle
Aug 19 2021
As the Seven Kingdoms face a generation-long winter, the royal Stark
family confronts the poisonous plots of the rival Lannisters, the
emergence of the Neverborn demons, the arrival of barbarian hordes,
and other threats.
Ice Caves
Jun 24 2019 Ice Caves synthesizes the latest research on
ice caves from around the world, bringing to light important
information that was heretofore buried in various reports, journals,
and archives largely outside the public view. Ice caves have become an
increasingly important target for the scientific community in the past
decade, as the paleoclimatic information they host offers invaluable
information about both present-day and past climate conditions. Ice
caves are caves that host perennial ice accumulations and are the
least studied members of the cryosphere. They occur in places where
peculiar cave morphology and climatic conditions combine to allow for
ice to form and persist in otherwise adverse parts of the planet. The
book is an informative reference for scientists interested in ice cave
studies, climate scientists, geographers, glaciologists,
microbiologists, and permafrost and karst scientists. Covers various
aspects of ice occurrence in caves, including cave climate, ice
genesis and dynamics, and cave fauna Features an overview of the
paleoclimatic significance of ice caves Includes over 100 color images
of ice caves around the world
A Game of Thrones
Jun 28 2022 NOW THE ACCLAIMED HBO SERIES GAME OF
THRONES—THE MASTERPIECE THAT BECAME A CULTURAL PHENOMENON Winter is
coming. Such is the stern motto of House Stark, the northernmost of
the fiefdoms that owe allegiance to King Robert Baratheon in far-off
King’s Landing. There Eddard Stark of Winterfell rules in Robert’s
name. There his family dwells in peace and comfort: his proud wife,
Catelyn; his sons Robb, Brandon, and Rickon; his daughters Sansa and
Arya; and his bastard son, Jon Snow. Far to the north, behind the
towering Wall, lie savage Wildings and worse—unnatural things
relegated to myth during the centuries-long summer, but proving all
too real and all too deadly in the turning of the season. Yet a more
immediate threat lurks to the south, where Jon Arryn, the Hand of the
King, has died under mysterious circumstances. Now Robert is riding
north to Winterfell, bringing his queen, the lovely but cold Cersei,
his son, the cruel, vainglorious Prince Joffrey, and the queen’s
brothers Jaime and Tyrion of the powerful and wealthy House
Lannister—the first a swordsman without equal, the second a dwarf
whose stunted stature belies a brilliant mind. All are heading for

Winterfell and a fateful encounter that will change the course of
kingdoms. Meanwhile, across the Narrow Sea, Prince Viserys, heir of
the fallen House Targaryen, which once ruled all of Westeros, schemes
to reclaim the throne with an army of barbarian Dothraki—whose loyalty
he will purchase in the only coin left to him: his beautiful yet
innocent sister, Daenerys.
The Terrors of Ice and Darkness
Sep 07 2020 A brilliant interweaving
of journeys and voyages--geographical, historical, psychological--The
Terrors of Ice and Darkness is the riveting account of a narrator
obsessed with a certain Josef Mazzini, a young Italian "lost in the
arctic winter of 1981" who is himself obsessed with the Imperial
Austro-Hungarian North Pole Expedition of 1873: "At first it was
nothing more than a game to try to reduce the circumstances of his
disappearance to some sort of explanation, any explanation. But every
clue yielded a new unanswered question. Quite involuntarily I found
myself taking one step after the other. . . . Cumulus clouds mirrored
in a shop window became calving glaciers, patches of old snow in city
parks became great floes of ice. The Arctic Ocean lay at my window.
Much the same thing must have happened to Mazzini." Painstakingly
retracing Mazzini's steps, the narrator simultaneously reconstructs
the dramatic and fantastic story of the nineteenth-century journey,
using actual letters and diaries of the members of that harrowing
expedition. These documents--sometimes surprisingly poetic and
moving--combine in the narrator's imagination to evoke as never before
the awful beauty of the world's farthest northern reaches. In a novel
as crystalline as the polar ice, as penetrating as the arctic cold,
Christopher Ransmayr spins an adventure tale both spellbinding and
paradoxical in its subversive undermining of conventional notions of
heroism and exploration.
A Storm of Swords
Jul 18 2021 Winter approaches Westeros like an
angry beast. The Seven Kingdoms are divided by revolt and blood feud.
In the northern wastes, a horde of hungry, savage people steeped in
the dark magic of the wilderness is poised to invade the Kingdom of
the North where Robb Stark wears his new-forged crown. And Robb's
defences are ranged against the South, the land of the cunning and
cruel Lannisters, who have his younger sisters in their power.
Throughout Westeros, the war for the Iron Throne rages more fiercely
than ever, but if the Wall is breached, no king will live to claim it.
Trial by Ice and Fire
Jan 12 2021 Clinton McKinzie has carved out his
own unique territory with suspense novels that blend the heartpounding thrills of extreme mountain climbing with gripping legal
intrigue. “One of the strongest debuts of the year” raved the Chicago
Tribune about his debut novel, The Edge of Justice, which was hailed
as “action-packed…a page-turner” by USA Today. Now the acclaimed
author of The Edge of Justice and Point of Law ratchets up the
suspense yet again with a third high-altitude thriller where Antonio

Burns--climber, lover, brother, and cop--returns, and walks into a
world of glamour, obsession, and terror. Trial by Ice and Fire Haunted
by a reputation he earned by killing three men under questionable
circumstances, Antonio Burns finds himself scorned by good cops and
admired by bad ones. Unable to shake the tag of “QuickDraw,” Burns has
stepped closer to the edge of society while still doing the job he’s
paid to do and loving a woman who doesn’t understand him--and may not
want him anymore. And with his charismatic but dangerously antisocial
brother, Roberto, in trouble with the law, Burns has to manage his
loyalties carefully: He is a cop. ’Berto is a fugitive. And they’d die
for one another. When Burns is sent to protect Wyoming prosecutor Cali
Morrow, a former ski racer being threatened by a stalker, it seems
like an easy job. But Cali is the beautiful daughter of one of
America’s hottest movie stars, and the stalker may well be a man
working on Burns’s side of the law. Antonio has a hard time resisting
the woman he’s supposed to be protecting--and stomaching the social
swirl of those who make Jackson Hole their playground. With the feds
closing in on his brother, Burns can feel his own personal lifeline
slipping out of his grasp--until he himself becomes the target of a
madman.Trial by Ice and Fire combines extreme menace with extreme
action--from a breathless ski adventure down a near-vertical ice chute
to a night climb up the Grand Teton above the Snake River. In this
powerhouse of a thriller, Clinton McKinzie brings us characters who
are living on the edge, a plot that delivers one body-slamming
surprise after another, and a novel that is his most fully realized
and exciting to date.
The Lands of Ice and Fire
Nov 02 2022 George R. R. Martin's beloved
Song of Ice and Fire series, which started with A Game of Thrones, is
bursting with a variety and richness of landscapes—from bitter tundra
to arid wasteland and everything in between—that provide a sense of
scale unrivaled in contemporary fantasy. Now this dazzling set of
maps, featuring original artwork from illustrator and cartographer
Jonathan Roberts, transforms Martin's epic saga into a world as fully
realized as the one around us. The centerpiece of this gorgeous
collection is guaranteed to be a must-have for any fan: the complete
map of the known world, joining the lands of the Seven Kingdoms and
the lands across the Narrow Sea for the first time in series history.
But this is just one of many unique maps that aren't available
anywhere else. There is an alternate version that tracks the movements
of the series' protagonists throughout their vast world, along with
more detailed versions of the western, middle, and eastern thirds of
the world; a full map of Westeros, combining North and South; one of
the Dothraki Sea and the Red Wastes; and the Braavos city map. And
here, too, are fan favorites detailing everything from urban sprawl to
untamed wilds: maps of King's Landing; The Wall and Beyond the Wall;
the Free Cities; and Slaver's Bay, Valyria, and Sothyros. Never before

has the entire scope of Martin's universe been so exhaustively and
fascinatingly depicted. The maps in this beautiful, one-of-a-kind
atlas will enrich your reading or viewing experience, provide another
view of your favorite characters' epic journeys, and open up
captivating new worlds—plus, they'll look great on any castle wall.
A Feast of Ice and Fire: The Official Game of Thrones Companion
Cookbook Feb 22 2022 Ever wonder what it’s like to attend a feast at
Winterfell? Wish you could split a lemon cake with Sansa Stark, scarf
down a pork pie with the Night’s Watch, or indulge in honeyfingers
with Daenerys Targaryen? George R. R. Martin’s bestselling saga A Song
of Ice and Fire and the runaway hit HBO series Game of Thrones are
renowned for bringing Westeros’s sights and sounds to vivid life. But
one important ingredient has always been missing: the mouthwatering
dishes that form the backdrop of this extraordinary world. Now, fresh
out of the series that redefined fantasy, comes the cookbook that may
just redefine dinner . . . and lunch, and breakfast. A passion project
from superfans and amateur chefs Chelsea Monroe-Cassel and Sariann
Lehrer—and endorsed by George R. R. Martin himself—A Feast of Ice and
Fire lovingly replicates a stunning range of cuisines from across the
Seven Kingdoms and beyond. From the sumptuous delicacies enjoyed in
the halls of power at King’s Landing, to the warm and smoky comfort
foods of the frozen North, to the rich, exotic fare of the mysterious
lands east of Westeros, there’s a flavor for every palate, and a treat
for every chef. These easy-to-follow recipes have been refined for
modern cooking techniques, but adventurous eaters can also attempt the
authentic medieval meals that inspired them. The authors have also
suggested substitutions for some of the more fantastical ingredients,
so you won’t have to stock your kitchen with camel, live doves, or
dragon eggs to create meals fit for a king (or a khaleesi). In all, A
Feast of Ice and Fire contains more than 100 recipes, divided by
region: • The Wall: Rack of Lamb and Herbs; Pork Pie; Mutton in OnionAle Broth; Mulled Wine; Pease Porridge • The North: Beef and Bacon
Pie; Honeyed Chicken; Aurochs with Roasted Leeks; Baked Apples • The
South: Cream Swans; Trout Wrapped in Bacon; Stewed Rabbit; Sister’s
Stew; Blueberry Tarts • King’s Landing: Lemon Cakes; Quails Drowned in
Butter; Almond Crusted Trout; Bowls of Brown; Iced Milk with Honey •
Dorne: Stuffed Grape Leaves; Duck with Lemons; Chickpea Paste • Across
the Narrow Sea: Biscuits and Bacon; Tyroshi Honeyfingers; Wintercakes;
Honey-Spiced Locusts There’s even a guide to dining and entertaining
in the style of the Seven Kingdoms. Exhaustively researched and
reverently detailed, accompanied by passages from all five books in
the series and photographs guaranteed to whet your appetite, this is
the companion to the blockbuster phenomenon that millions of stomachs
have been growling for. And remember, winter is coming—so don’t be
afraid to put on a few pounds. Includes a Foreword by George R. R.
Martin

Ice Mar 26 2022 Like the adventurer who circled an iceberg to see it
on all sides, Mariana Gosnell, former Newsweek reporter and author of
Zero Three Bravo, a book about flying a small plane around the United
States, explores ice in all its complexity, grandeur, and
significance.More brittle than glass, at times stronger than steel, at
other times flowing like molasses, ice covers 10 percent of the
earth’s land and 7 percent of its oceans. In nature it is found in
myriad forms, from the delicate needle ice that crunches underfoot in
a winter meadow to the massive, centuries-old ice that forms the
world’s glaciers. Scientists theorize that icy comets delivered to
Earth the molecules needed to get life started, and ice ages have
shaped much of the land as we know it.Here is the whole world of ice,
from the freezing of Pleasant Lake in New Hampshire to the breakup of
a Vermont river at the onset of spring, from the frozen Antarctic
landscape that emperor penguins inhabit to the cold, watery route
bowhead whales take between Arctic ice floes. Mariana Gosnell writes
about frostbite and about the recently discovered 5,000-year-old body
of a man preserved in an Alpine glacier. She discusses the work of
scientists who extract cylinders of Greenland ice to study the history
of the earth’s climate and try to predict its future. She examines ice
in plants, icebergs, icicles, and hail; sea ice and permafrost; ice on
Mars and in the rings of Saturn; and several new forms of ice
developed in labs. She writes of the many uses humans make of ice,
including ice-skating, ice fishing, iceboating, and ice climbing;
building ice roads and seeding clouds; making ice castles, ice cubes,
and iced desserts. Ice is a sparkling illumination of the natural
phenomenon whose ebbs and flows over time have helped form the world
we live in. It is a pleasure to read, and important to read—for its
natural science and revelations about ice’s influence on our everyday
lives, and for what it has to tell us about our environment today and
in the future.
The Book of Ice
Jul 30 2022 Antarctica, the only uninhabited
continent, belongs to no single country and has no government. While
certain countries lay claim to portions of the landmass, it is the
only solid land on the planet with no unified national affiliation.
Drawing on the continent's rich history of inspiring exploration and
artistic endeavors, Paul D. Miller a.k.a. DJ Spooky has put together
his own multimedia, multidisciplinary study of Antactica. Book of Ice
is one aspect of this ongoing project. In light of climate change and
tireless human enterprise to be present everywhere on the planet,
Miller uses Antarctica as a point on entry for contemplating
humanity's relationship with the natural world. Using photographs and
film stills from his journey to the bottom of the world, along with
original artworks and re-appropriated archival materials, Miller
ponders how Antarctica could liberate itself from the rest of the
world. Part fictional manifesto, part history and part science book,

Book of Ice furthers Miller's reputation as an innovative artist
capable of making the old look new. The Book of Ice contains an
introduction by celebrated physicist Brian Greene, author of the
bestselling Fabric of the Cosmos. "This is not cool, this is freezing.
I still have frostbite." --Stefan Sagmeister "A rare mind encounters a
rare place--this is an entirely new take on the bottom of the world,
very cool (but getting warmer)." --Bill McKibben, American
environmentalist, journalist, and author "Antarctica is full of
wonder. Paul D Miller has visited and returned with treasure. You hold
in your hand interviews, photographs, histories, architectural plans,
propaganda, sheet music, hyperlinks and a manifesto demanding that you
never set foot there. This is work as unbounded and untameable as the
continent itself. Read it and feel dislocated in the best possible
way." --Raj Patel, author of The Value of Nothing
A Song of Ice and Fire Boxed Set
Oct 21 2021 George R.R. Martin's A
SONG OF ICE AND FIRE -- the story so far. The greatest epic work of
the modern age is now available in a collectible box set. Now a major
Sky Atlantic TV series from HBO, featuring a stellar cast.
A Song of Fire and Ice
Jun 04 2020 As the Seven Kingdoms face a
generation-long winter, the royal Stark family confronts the poisonous
plots of the rival Lannisters, the emergence of the Neverborn demons,
the arrival of barbarian hordes, and other threats.
The Future of Ice
Jul 06 2020 This book was written out of Gretel
Ehrlich’s love for winter–for remote and cold places, for the ways
winter frees our imagination and invigorates our feet, mind, and
soul–and also out of the fear that our “democracy of gratification”
has irreparably altered the climate. Over the course of a year,
Ehrlich experiences firsthand the myriad expressions of cold, giving
us marvelous histories of wind, water, snow, and ice, of ocean
currents and weather cycles. From Tierra del Fuego in the south to
Spitsbergen, east of Greenland, at the very top of the world, she
explores how our very consciousness is animated and enlivened by the
archaic rhythms and erupting oscillations of weather. We share
Ehrlich’s experience of the thrills of cold, but also her questions:
What will happen to us if we are “deseasoned”? If winter ends, will we
survive?
A Game of Thrones 4-Book Bundle
Aug 07 2020 The perfect gift for fans
of HBO's Game of Thrones—a boxed set featuring the first four novels!
George R. R. Martin's A Song of Ice and Fire series has become, in
many ways, the gold standard for modern epic fantasy. Martin—dubbed
the "American Tolkien" by Time magazine—has created a world that is as
rich and vital as any piece of historical fiction, set in an age of
knights and chivalry and filled with a plethora of fascinating,
multidimensional characters that you love, hate to love, or love to
hate as they struggle for control of a divided kingdom. This bundle
includes the following novels: A GAME OF THRONES A CLASH OF KINGS A

STORM OF SWORDS A FEAST FOR CROWS
A Feast for Crows
Dec 23 2021 THE BOOK BEHIND THE FOURTH SEASON OF
THE ACCLAIMED HBO SERIES GAME OF THRONES Few books have captivated the
imagination and won the devotion and praise of readers and critics
everywhere as has George R. R. Martin’s monumental epic cycle of high
fantasy. Now, in A Feast for Crows, Martin delivers the long-awaited
fourth book of his landmark series, as a kingdom torn asunder finds
itself at last on the brink of peace . . . only to be launched on an
even more terrifying course of destruction. A FEAST FOR CROWS It seems
too good to be true. After centuries of bitter strife and fatal
treachery, the seven powers dividing the land have decimated one
another into an uneasy truce. Or so it appears. . . . With the death
of the monstrous King Joffrey, Cersei is ruling as regent in King’s
Landing. Robb Stark’s demise has broken the back of the Northern
rebels, and his siblings are scattered throughout the kingdom like
seeds on barren soil. Few legitimate claims to the once desperately
sought Iron Throne still exist—or they are held in hands too weak or
too distant to wield them effectively. The war, which raged out of
control for so long, has burned itself out. But as in the aftermath of
any climactic struggle, it is not long before the survivors, outlaws,
renegades, and carrion eaters start to gather, picking over the bones
of the dead and fighting for the spoils of the soon-to-be dead. Now in
the Seven Kingdoms, as the human crows assemble over a banquet of
ashes, daring new plots and dangerous new alliances are formed, while
surprising faces—some familiar, others only just appearing—are seen
emerging from an ominous twilight of past struggles and chaos to take
up the challenges ahead. It is a time when the wise and the ambitious,
the deceitful and the strong will acquire the skills, the power, and
the magic to survive the stark and terrible times that lie before
them. It is a time for nobles and commoners, soldiers and sorcerers,
assassins and sages to come together and stake their fortunes . . .
and their lives. For at a feast for crows, many are the guests—but
only a few are the survivors.
A song of ice and fire Calendar
Feb 10 2021 George R. R. Martin is
the author of A Song of Ice and Fire - one of the most successful and
beloved fantasy series ever written. With a dedicated fan base
clamouring for new material, this calendar is a 'timely' addition to a
franchise that has continued to grow with each passing year. Stunning
full-colour paintings depict the characters and world of A Song of Ice
and Fire.
A Dance with Dragons
Apr 02 2020 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • THE
BOOK BEHIND THE FIFTH SEASON OF THE ACCLAIMED HBO SERIES GAME OF
THRONES NAMED ONE OF PASTE’S BEST FANTASY BOOKS OF THE DECADE Dubbed
“the American Tolkien” by Time magazine, George R. R. Martin has
earned international acclaim for his monumental cycle of epic fantasy.
Now the #1 New York Times bestselling author delivers the fifth book

in his landmark series—as both familiar faces and surprising new
forces vie for a foothold in a fragmented empire. A DANCE WITH DRAGONS
A SONG OF ICE AND FIRE: BOOK FIVE In the aftermath of a colossal
battle, the future of the Seven Kingdoms hangs in the balance—beset by
newly emerging threats from every direction. In the east, Daenerys
Targaryen, the last scion of House Targaryen, rules with her three
dragons as queen of a city built on dust and death. But Daenerys has
thousands of enemies, and many have set out to find her. As they
gather, one young man embarks upon his own quest for the queen, with
an entirely different goal in mind. Fleeing from Westeros with a price
on his head, Tyrion Lannister, too, is making his way to Daenerys. But
his newest allies in this quest are not the rag-tag band they seem,
and at their heart lies one who could undo Daenerys’s claim to
Westeros forever. Meanwhile, to the north lies the mammoth Wall of ice
and stone—a structure only as strong as those guarding it. There, Jon
Snow, 998th Lord Commander of the Night’s Watch, will face his
greatest challenge. For he has powerful foes not only within the Watch
but also beyond, in the land of the creatures of ice. From all
corners, bitter conflicts reignite, intimate betrayals are
perpetrated, and a grand cast of outlaws and priests, soldiers and
skinchangers, nobles and slaves, will face seemingly insurmountable
obstacles. Some will fail, others will grow in the strength of
darkness. But in a time of rising restlessness, the tides of destiny
and politics will lead inevitably to the greatest dance of all. Praise
for A Dance with Dragons “Filled with vividly rendered set pieces,
unexpected turnings, assorted cliffhangers and moments of appalling
cruelty, A Dance with Dragons is epic fantasy as it should be written:
passionate, compelling, convincingly detailed and thoroughly
imagined.”—The Washington Post “Long live George Martin . . . a
literary dervish, enthralled by complicated characters and vivid
language, and bursting with the wild vision of the very best tale
tellers.”—The New York Times “One of the best series in the history of
fantasy.”—Los Angeles Times
Of Ice and Men
Jan 30 2020 An exploration of humanity’s relationship
with ice since the dawn of civilization, Of Ice and Men reminds us
that only by understanding this unique substance can we save the ice
on our planet—and perhaps ourselves. Ice tells a story. It writes it
in rock. It lays it down, snowfall by snowfall at the ends of the
earth where we may read it like the rings on a tree. It tells our
planet’s geological and climatological tale. Ice tells another story
too: a story about us. It is a tale packed with swash-buckling
adventure and improbable invention, peopled with driven, eccentric,
often brilliant characters. It tells how our species has used ice to
reshape the world according to our needs and our desires: how we have
survived it, harvested it, traded it, bent science to our will to make
it—and how in doing so we have created globe-spanning infrastructures

that are entirely dependent upon it. And even after we have done all
that, we take ice so much for granted that we barely notice it. Ice
has supercharged the modern world. It has allowed us to feed ourselves
and cure ourselves in ways unimaginable two hundred years ago. It has
enabled the global population to rise from less than 1 billion to
nearly 7½ billion—which just happens to cover the same period of time
as humanity has harvested, manufactured, and distributed ice on an
industrial scale. And yet the roots of our fascination with ice and
its properties run much deeper than the recent past.
The Growth and Decay of Ice
Nov 09 2020 Ice exists in water, in air,
in earth, and in living organisms. The purpose of this book is to
describe in mathematical, physical, and biological terms, the growth
and decay of ice on a scale ranging from molecular to macroscopic. The
author begins with a review of the thermodynamics of ice and the
Stefan problem. He then covers freezing and the formation of ice in
water, the atmosphere, on land, and in organisms and biomatter. The
book ends with a discussion of melting. Consideration of the growth of
ice in each of the above contexts provides a clearer understanding of
the processes involved and results in a comprehensive overview not
available elsewhere. This book will be of particular interest to earth
scientists, physicists, chemists, and engineers who require an
introduction and reference for ice-related projects, theoretical or
experimental, in the laboratory or the field.
Of Ice and Snow
Mar 02 2020 Dark Magic. Betrayal. War. Will Otec
survive long enough to warn his people of the coming invasion? "A
captivating series!" -Jennifer A. Nielsen, NYT bestselling author of
The False Prince
Fire in Ice
Dec 31 2019 "After suffering a rare illness, straight-A
student Cara Scotto struggles to deal with lingering side effects.
Refusing to admit she can't handle the disruptions in her otherwise
normal life, she tries to move on and heal. Alexander DeMarsh is
unhappy about returning to his small hometown for three weeks. He
prefers living in the city, where he attends an elite boarding school
far away from his overprotective parents. Sure, they have reason to
worry about him. As a Generator, Alex's body constantly manufactures
supernatural energy that's often difficult to control. Over winter
break, Alex runs into Cara and picks up on the powers they share.
Soon, he realizes Cara is the only person in the world who has any
chance of understanding him. But first, he needs to find a way to draw
out her supernatural abilities without revealing too many secrets of
his own."--Back cover.
Nights of Ice
Oct 09 2020 A harrowing document of courage and
survival on the high seas collects stories of monster waves, ice, and
the unrelenting power of mother nature from this most treacherous of
waters. Reprint. 20,000 first printing.
Of Fire and Stars
May 28 2022 An atmospheric and romantic debut

fantasy perfect for fans of Ash and The Winner’s Curse. Betrothed
since childhood to the prince of Mynaria, Princess Dennaleia has
always known what her future holds. Her marriage will seal the
alliance between Mynaria and her homeland, protecting her people from
other hostile kingdoms. But Denna has a secret. She possesses an
Affinity for fire—a dangerous gift for the future queen of a land
where magic is forbidden. Now Denna has to learn the ways of her new
kingdom while trying to hide her growing magic. To make matters worse,
she must learn to ride Mynaria’s formidable warhorses before her
coronation—and her teacher is the person who intimidates her most, the
prickly and unconventional Princess Amaranthine, sister of her
betrothed. When a shocking assassination leaves the kingdom reeling,
Mare and Denna reluctantly join forces to search for the culprit. As
the two work together, they discover there is more to one another than
they thought—and soon their friendship is threatening to blossom into
something more. But with dangerous conflict brewing that makes the
alliance more important than ever, acting on their feelings could be
deadly. Forced to choose between their duty and their hearts, Mare and
Denna must find a way to save their kingdoms—and each other. Plus
don't miss the sequel: Of Ice and Shadows!
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